
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS – JACOBSVILLE REDEVELOPMENT PLAN UPDATE 

The City of Evansville, through its Redevelopment Commission and its Department of Metropolitan 
Development, is seeking a professional consultant to develop an update to the master plan for the 
Jacobsville Redevelopment Area, Evansville, Indiana. Firms wishing to provide professional services for 
this project must submit a formal, written proposal no later than April 24, 2023, 3:30 p.m. local time. 
Proposals received after 3:30 p.m. will not be accepted.   Submissions should be sent to: 

Department of Metropolitan Development 
Room 306, Civic Center Complex 

1 N.W. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd. 
Evansville, IN 47708-1869 

Attn:  Beth Purtzer, Senior Project Manager 
 
Proposals should be in a sealed envelope (or box) and clearly marked “Jacobsville Redevelopment Plan 
Update”. Firms must present fifteen (15) copies plus one complete proposal in a PDF and Microsoft 
Word format on a flash drive. 

Please contact Kelley Coures, Executive Director, or Beth Purtzer, Senior Project Manager with the 
Department of Metropolitan Development for the City of Evansville at 812-436-7823 for questions 
regarding this RFQ. 

Please visit www.evansvillegov.org/bidding for the complete RFQ package.   

Dated this 22th day of February 2023. 
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